
           
          Dated: 19-08-2020 

 

NOTICE 

The department is going to conduct Mercy Chance examination of students of LL.B 
program whose statutory period has expired. All those students of LL.B program whose 
statutory period has expired are directed to submit their data regarding the papers in 
which to appear, semesters, registration numbers etc. online by clicking on the below 
given link. The last date for submission of data is 25-08-2020. 

http://law.uok.edu.in/Main/UserForm.aspx?Form=166    
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              Head, Department of Law 

 


